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This message has been approved for distribution as part of Daemen College’s COVID-19 official 
response.   
 
November 9, 2020 
 
Daemen College 
Students, Faculty and Staff 
 
Dear Colleagues, 
 
I hope you are having a productive semester, and I want to extend my thanks to everyone for your 
diligence in keeping our campus healthy and safe these past several months. We have made it to 
November, and that is all due to your commitment to respect to protect.  
 
Unfortunately, though, the nation is not faring quite as well as the College—it is experiencing a serious 
spike in COVID cases. While things are being managed exceptionally well here at Daemen, we cannot 
overlook the spike happening in WNY.  I am pleased to report that our active positive cases are still in the 
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I am proud of the role Daemen has had in protecting community members, keeping this campus 
safe, and providing flexibility to faculty and staff as needed. We will continue to do that to the 
extent we can and for as long as we can.  
 
Please note that the College will continue monitoring positive cases and exposures as they have 
been. Starting this week, anyone who is identified as being exposed to a positive COVID case by 
our contact tracing team will be 


